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Attorney General, State of Illinois
ATTN: Mr. Dean Hansell

Assistant Attorney General
Environmental Control Division
188 West Randolph Street
Suite 2315
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Hansell:

This refers to your letter dated November 19, 1979, regarding the removal
of a steel beam from the Kerr-McGee site by Mr. Mike Auer. By letter
dated December 5, 1979, I informed you the matter had been transferred to
our investigators for resolution.

Enclosed is a copy of our Investigation Report No. 40-261/79-01, concerning
the matter. Also enclosed is a copy of our letter dated February 13, 1980,
transmitting a copy of the report to the licensee.

Please accept my apology for the delay in providing this report to you.
We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this investigation.

Sincerely,

A YAq 0"v
JamesG.Keppl[re
Director
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